
 

Melzo 26/02/2021 
 Dear Valued Customer, 
 
 
To keep you better informed of the current operational situation occurring in the US, we would like to 
provide you with the following updates. 
We are still seeing considerable delays on our Import and Export domestic moves within the U.S. 
 
We are continuing to experience major challenges on IPI cargo movement, driven by heavy LAX/LGB 
port congestion, causing severe vessel delays (2-3 weeks), which further has reduced the receiving 
window at the port. 
 
We anticipate New York and Chicago gateways also facing further equipment and driver shortages due 
to weather. 
 
Keeping containers on-hand, is disrupting the flow of our CFS, which in turn not only compromises our 
ability to receive and process cargo efficiently, but to load and return containers on time. 
 
COVID-19 is still very much a factor for our CFS staff. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and patience as we get through these unprecedented times. We 
will continue to keep you informed of any updates as they become available. 
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